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Dear Honorable Chairwoman Senator Gossage and Members of the Public Heath and 
Welfare Committee: 

I strongly urge your support for SB 391: Constitutional Right to Health Freedom.

It should be obvious that individuals in a free society should make their own health care 
decisions, based on their own individual needs. The role of public health officials should be to 
serve the people by informing and recommending. In no case should these state officials be 
allowed to become health police who threaten, isolate, quarantine, and punish.    

Please support SB 391.  

Sincerely,  
Teresa Hopper
Lawrence, Kansas
Kansas Senate District #2


